W

TATA

May 27, 2010

Ratan N Tata
Chairman

Dear Mr. Moore,
Thank you for your letter of May 20" and for the kind sentiments expressed.

| am touched by your concern regarding the safety of your staff who carry out
their field job on two wheelers and also your gesture of providing them with
Nanos to perform their field job safely.

| am sharing your interest in using the Nano CX with the management of Tata
Motors with a request to facilitate your plan. They will respond to you directly.

Thanking you again for your interest and with regards,

Yours sincerely,

( Ratan E Tata

Mr. Alexander Moore

LJ Hooker

Managing Director & CEO
201 Raheja Plaza
Commissariat Road
Bangalore — 560 025



